[image: image1.jpg]1\

Gulf Coast Archive
and Museum






Gulf Coast Archive and Museum


of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


March 22, 2002


Dr. Amjad Najjar

2476 Bolsover

Houston, Texas 77005

Dear Dr. Najjar:

On behalf of Gulf Coast Archive and Museum I would like to thank you for the donation of the new, complete computer system including monitor you made to us through the Children’s International Organization last summer.  The head of our computer committee reported that the entire set up would have cost us at least $1200, although it is impossible for those of us who do the data entry to put any kind of price tag on it.

Because of the generosity of you and your organization we are not only able to reach those who come to the museum but also will now have the ability to reach anyone of any age through the internet systems. This will greatly enhance our ability to educate.

I was truly distressed to hear that you did not receive the first letter I sent (last August) due probably to a change of address.  I will notify Don Gill when I put this in the mail to you and would appreciate it if you would let either him or me know when you receive this. If I don’t hear something in the next week or so I will assume you have not received it and will contact one of you at that time.  I certainly do not want you to think we were not appreciative enough to say thank you.

I would also like to take just a moment here to thank you once again for the personal $200 cash donation you made at the same time you donated the computer last year.

We will be opening a new exhibit toward the end of May. Please contact me at your convenience and we can set up a time for you to come by and see it—and our new floor design.

Respectfully,


Judy Reeves

Secretary

